Angela Abbott

From: gregory.bittner@usbank.com on behalf of HFACSBedfordResearch@usbank.com
Sent: Monday, September 19, 2016 8:47 AM

To: angelaabbott@cfl.rr.com

Subject: FRANCIS PAUL MARTIN

Attachments: Borrower Correspondence-7379.pdf

Good Morning,

The mortgagor below has a bond loan through U.S. Bank and the bond portion through HFA OF BREVARD COUNTY
requires them to reside in the property for the term of the loan. We have received the following correspondence from the
mortgagor requesting a temporary approval to reside out of the home. Can you please review the correspondence
attached and let me know if HFA OF BREVARD COUNTY Housing will provide a temporary approval for this mortgagor?

Most of the approvals we received from Housing Authorities are in 12 month increments.
Customers Name(s): FRANCIS PAUL MARTIN

Property Address: 200 INTERNATIONAL DR APT
CAPE CANAVERAL FL 32920-5135

Thank you,

Gregory L. Bittner
Perf Ops Support Assoc/Spclst | Customer Service Research | Mortgage Servicing

p. 216-475-8657 | gregory. bitther@usbank.com

U.S Bank
Bedford Operations Center

17500 Rockside Road, Bedford, OH 44146 | CN-OH-R1FL | Www.usbank.com

U.S. BANCORP made the following annotations

Electronic Privacy Notice. This e-mail, and any attachments, contains information that is, or may be,
covered by electronic communications privacy laws, and is also confidential and proprietary in nature.
If you are not the intended recipient, please be advised that you are legally prohibited from retaining,
using, copying, distributing, or otherwise disclosing this information in any manner. Instead, please
reply to the sender that you have received this communication in error, and then immediately delete
it. Thank you in advance for your cooperation.




US BANK HOME MORTGAGE

Re: Mortgage Loan Number 9900537379
Po box 21948

Eagan, MN 55121-4201

August 24, 2016

Francis Paul Martin

200 International Dr, #813
Canaveral Bay Condominium
Cape Canaveral, FL 32920
(321) 394-1193 Cell

(321) 338-7335 Home

(321) 690-2071 Work

fsmartin08@bellsouth.net

To Whom It May Concern:

I'm writing this letter in regards to a letter | received recently pertaining to the tax-exempt financing
rider. | am currently living at 1300 Dolphin Av. in Merritt Island, FL. 32952 and currently the
condominium is up for sale. | will be paying the current debt in full once a sale has been compromised.
Please feel free to contact me at your earliest convenience regarding this issue.

Francis P. Martin
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